
You’re Invited to… 
 

Carol Sprague Day: Honoring Her Work with Us 
 

You are cordially invited to join us as we honor Carol Sprague on  

June 29, 2025, at First United Presbyterian (the “Red Door” Church).  
 

This is not a retirement party, but rather an opportunity to offer our 

gratitude for her 21+ years as Church Secretary.  She was recently 

promoted to Office Administrator and enrolled in the new PC(USA) 

Board of Pensions’ Covenant Package which will give Carol a pension as 

well as other well-deserved benefits.  
 

Essential Details: 

Time & Date:  11:30 a.m. on Sunday, June 29, 2025 

Place:  Social Hall at “Red Door” (381 Main St., Oneonta, NY) 
 

Optional:  Join us for worship at 10:00 a.m. in the sanctuary  

 or online at meet.google.com/viu-hpxa-mig  

 or by phone +1 301-857-2390 / PIN: 931 769 968# 
 

Notes of appreciation for Carol may be dropped off at the church  

 office during her business hours (8:00 a.m. to 12 noon)  

or mailed to First United Presbyterian Church,  

      2 Walling Ave., Oneonta, NY 13820  

or emailed to her at reddoorchurch@stny.rr.com   
 

For more information:  Send an email to mullja@yahoo.com 

To help us arrange for the proper amount of refreshments,  

 RSVP by June 27, 2025 by email at my address mullja@yahoo.com 
 

Thank you for sharing this invitation with others who know Carol  

 or have worked with her over the years.   
 

Yours in Christ, Jim Mullaney (FUPC Personnel)   
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